Bailout created foreclosure programs have not helped Nevada and need to end.
By privatizing profits and socializing losses these TARP created programs are nothing more than a taxpayer-funded bailout for lenders.. 
Instead of spending spend money we do not have on programs that do not work, Congress should focus on job creation.

Big government programs and more Washington spending prolong our economy’s struggles and make it more difficult for job growth.

Jobs will help Nevadans more than failed government programs that place our nation deeper in debt.
